
 
 

  
 

     Curwen Primary School 
Together Everyone Achieves More 

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING? 
Year 6 

Autumn Term  

Our Topics Is:  
Autumn: ‘Who am I?’ 

Children will discover more about their heritage, where they 

are from and what makes them unique.  

 

Our PE Times Are: 
Thursday afternoon, 1pm – 3pm. Your child will need to come to school 

WEARING their P.E. kit each Thursday. Children WILL NOT be 

changing in school this year.  

Our Trips and Visitors This Term: 
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we will not be going on any trips which require the use of 

public transport. Local area trips TBA depending on government guidance.  

Other Useful Information: 

Parents’ Evening: TBC – Covid-19 dependent 

Remembrance Day Assembly: Wednesday 11th November at 10.55 – 11.15 via Zoom 

UKS2 Christmas Concert: TBC – Covid-19 dependent 

Christmas Fair: TBC – Covid-19 dependent  

 

With the current pandemic, it is even more important than usual that the school is able 

to keep in touch with parents and carers in a safe way. All updates are posted on 

Studybugs, so please make sure that you have this app downloaded onto your phone.  

If you wish to speak to any of the year 6 team, please make an appointment by phoning 

the office. 

 

 

We hope your child has a great term! 

The Year 6 Team 

C P S 

Atlas Road, London, E13 0AG  Tel: 020 8472 0290   Fax: 020 8503 5183  Email : info@curwen.newham.sch.uk 

 

Homework and Reading: 
This year, homework will predominantly sent out on google classroom. Homework will be 

online by Friday each week and MUST be handed in by Thursday of the following week. 

If your child is stuck they have 3 days to ask their teacher for help.  

15 - 30 minutes reading should be completed at least 5 times a week. Reading books will 

be changed and reading records checked on Thursdays.  
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